

## DSATS July 11<sup>th</sup> Conference Call

1. Review of previous meeting minutes – Moray Laing / Michael Behounek
  - a. Corrections / accept minutes
2. Web site - Update
  - a. New SPE platform update - Shasta
  - b. Michael will discuss with need to improve new member recruitment
  - c. Drill a Stand minutes to be published to new SharePoint site – Marty / Clinton
3. Financial Report – John MacPherson
  - a. No Change in accounts ~\$5k
  - b. Tony is looking to book venue (Ernst Café )for a meeting of approx. 150 people
  - c. Drinks and food provided – NOV pay up front
  - d. Will use this to generate funds
4. Program Chairman – Tony Pink/Tony Beebe
  - a. IADC ART/SPE DSATS Workshop June 18 Istanbul – John de Wardt
    - i. Cancelled
    - ii. Istanbul – Workshop may now go online as a 1 hour workshop
    - iii. John De Wardt is looking for questions that can be asked for this video
  - b. DSATS ATCE Event
    - i. Plan for 3 Operators to discuss current progress
    - ii. Tony working an initial teaser
    - iii. ATCE Content needs to be in by July 17th
    - iv. Line Up
      1. 15 mins from CoreConnex – building an automated application
      2. Update from SLB (Clinton Chapman)
      3. Update from GyroData (Oestriling)
      4. Update from Shell (Mark Andersen)
      5. SAS 15 minutes on Analytics in automation ( Moray Laing)
      6. Update from Apache (Jason Norman / Michael Behounek)
      7. Update from NOV (Tony Pink)
  - c. Forum - Adaptive Well Construction for Complex Wells October 2013, Portugal
    - i. DSA-TS Poster presentation needed
    - ii. John De Wardt will add DSA-TS to the list of poster presenters
    - iii. Two Posters
      1. Roadmap (Fionn)
      2. Drill a Stand ( Clinton / Marty)
    - iv. Need volunteers for the next 30 days
  - d. SPE/IADC Drilling Conference
    - i. NOV can supply Videos of automation ( Tony / Fred)
    - ii. Drill A Stand team to discuss demo ( Marty - add to Workshop Agenda for July)
    - iii. Can SPE provide a free booth?

- e. DSATS Technical Workshop in 2014
  - i. Need Volunteers to help
    - 1. Moray
    - 2. ?
  - ii. Paul Pastucek commented that Vale was to blank a sheet prior to meeting. Can we have some pre workshop meetings to set the stage
  - iii. Exxon willing to host the pre-workshop meetings at Greenspoint (Paul P)
  - iv. Summer timing suggested to avoid conflicts
  - v. Possible new format for workshop – Parallel sessions
    - 1. Reliability
    - 2. Standards and architecture
    - 3. Drill A Stand
    - 4. etc.
  - vi. Need to submit Abstract to SPE first. ASAP ( Michael / Tony ?)
- 5. Subcommittees
  - a. Drilling Automation Roadmap – Dan De Clute-Melancon
    - i. Continue work from Vail Workshop
    - ii. Form working group, program
  - b. IEEE & University Relations – Fionn Iversen
    - i. IEEE Instrumentation Article
      - 1. Generating short columns for the magazine
      - 2. Planned for October
      - 3. Editor is happy with them and will reply
      - 4. Working on articles for Special Issue in December
      - 5. Must be written by 18<sup>th</sup> July
    - ii. Academia looking for drilling data
  - c. Data Interoperability (Drill a Stand)- Clinton Chapman / Marty Cavanagh
    - i. Workshop July 11<sup>th</sup> -13<sup>th</sup> July to convert Use Cases into structure for code
- 6. Any other business
  - a. New Board Members X 2
    - i. Jose Mota – Shell China Well engineering manager
    - ii. 2<sup>nd</sup> Person is Open
  - b. Am. Soc. Mechanical Eng. Conference 2014
    - i. Would DSA-TS be interested in having a 1 day workshop about controls in Drilling industry
    - ii. In San-Antonio Oct 20<sup>th</sup> – 24<sup>th</sup> 2014
    - iii. UT will take the primary role. Just needs to send contacts and interested parties to them so we can connect.
    - iv. Paul P suggested we could present the DSA-TS roadmap

Next Meeting July 11<sup>th</sup>